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Service Change Notice 19-46 
National Weather Service Headquarters Silver Spring MD 
120 PM EDT Fri May 31 2019 
 
To:      Subscribers: 
         -NOAA Weather Wire Service 
         -Emergency Managers Weather Information Network 
         -NOAAPort 
         Other NWS Partners, Users and Employees 
 
From:    Mary Mullusky 
         Chief, Water Resources Services Branch 
         Forecast Services Division 
         Analyze, Forecast and Support Office 
 
Subject: NWS Alaska Pacific River Forecast Center will Discontinue 
Issuing its Text Hydrometerological Discussion Product: Effective July 1, 
2019 
 
Effective July 1, 2019, the NWS Alaska Pacific River Forecast Center 
(APRFC) will no longer issue a text Hydrometeorological Discussion (HMD) 
Product.  Enhanced hydrometeorological products providing more detailed 
information can be found in the APRFC graphical HMD page: 
 
https://www.weather.gov/aprfc/GraphicalHMD 
 
For more information, please contact: 
 
Scott Lindsey 
Hydrologist-in-Charge 
Alaska Pacific River Forecast Center 
Anchorage, AK 
907-266-5152 
Email: scott.lindsey@noaa.gov 
 
National Service Change Notices are online at: 
 
https://www.weather.gov/notification/archive 
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